
 

 

 

 

 

October 16, 2017 
 
Dear Friends of the Foundation, 
 
You are invited to participate in the Sixteenth Annual Fund Raising Campaign of 
the Central Lyon School Foundation, Inc.  The Foundation, established in 2001, is a 
not-for-profit corporation dedicated to the enhancement of quality education 
through educational opportunities, school facilities, technology, and service, on 
behalf of the Central Lyon Community School District.   
 
Last year’s Fund Raising Campaign raised over $37,000.  Just under $8,000 was expended for grants to teachers 
for special projects (Lion Grants), $2,500 was used for CLSF scholarships to graduating seniors, and another 
$10,000 was contributed to Central Lyon as part of the four-year commitment for the new technology in the 
distance learning center.  The balance of the funds was set aside in the Foundation’s Permanent Endowment 
Fund.  A separate page highlighting recently funded Lion Grants is included with this letter.  
 
Since the first Fund Raising Campaign in 2002, supporters of the Foundation have contributed over $511,000. 
Approximately $230,500 of these funds has been awarded as scholarships to graduating Central Lyon students 
or to the Central Lyon school district to assist with current needs, including the afore-mentioned CLSF Lion 
Grants.   On the back of this letter is the Friends of the Foundation list from last year’s 2016 Campaign.   
 
Show your support for the Foundation by making a contribution in support of the Foundation!  Below you will 
find information on the ways to contribute.  Alternatively, you can also donate to the Foundation online at the 
centrallyon.org online store (see Foundation at the top of the page or visit this link goo.gl/hKBQ8B)!   
 
Please consider a contribution in our efforts to enhance the quality of education and the opportunities available 
for Central Lyon current and future students.  Your contribution is fully tax-deductible as a charitable donation. 
Thank you for your support! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Central Lyon School Foundation, Inc.  
 
 

Your contribution may be made at the school office, online at the centrallyon.org online store (see Foundation tab 

or this link goo.gl/hKBQ8B), or by mailing it (along with the bottom portion of this letter) to the following address: 
 

 Central Lyon School Foundation, Inc. 

 1010 S. Greene St. 

 Rock Rapids, IA  51246 
 

I’m am attaching my contribution $                     (amount) 

Name:          

Address:         

City/State/Zip:         

Email:          

 

Checks should be made payable to:  

Central Lyon School Foundation, Inc. 

 

We will be listing Foundation contributors on 

the future donor lists and the Foundation 

website. Please let us know if you would 

prefer your name not be listed. 

http://www.centrallyon.org/vnews/display.v/SEC/Foundation%7CDonate
https://goo.gl/hKBQ8B
https://goo.gl/hKBQ8B







